
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of GHS Seniors, 
 
One of the final events for our students at GHS is the Senior Breakfast, which will 
be held the morning of Friday, May 22nd.  It is a celebration for the students to 
commemorate their time at GHS.  All 500 Seniors are encouraged to attend the 
event.  The buffet style breakfast is served while GHS musicians perform, a 
slideshow of photos from over the years is shown, the Senior Class gift is 
presented, and the ever-popular Mock Election results are revealed!  After the 
breakfast, all students travel back to GHS for a mandatory graduation practice. 
 
We rely on donations from our families to keep the cost of the breakfast 
affordable for our students, as the venue, catering, A/V equipment rental and 
other costs add up quickly.  The students are charged just $5.00 per ticket with 
the remaining cost offset by donations from our families and the PTO.   If you 
would like to donate, please go to the GHS Webstore.  Choose Geneva High 
School, select PTO, and then Senior Breakfast Donations.  Donations made by 
check should be returned to the GHS Main Office in an envelope marked “Senior 
Breakfast Donation.” 
 
Tickets to the event will be sold in the weeks prior to the event during lunch 
periods and online through the GHS Webstore.  More details are forthcoming. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact one of the Senior Breakfast Committee 
Members. 
 
Thank you for supporting the Senior Class of 2020! 
 
Jennifer Main jenmain@sbcglobal.net 
Amy Fuller  amyfuller75@gmail.com 
Jennifer Smith jenniferlsmith321@gmail.com 
Maria O’Keeffe maria.okeeffe@edelman.com 
Candy Bengson  pcbengson@gmail.com 
 

https://store.geneva304.org/?5CEFXTNATP=R4PFFEXXR7&CCPXNCY5KN=TFE4Y77X4C#!/products/T54XPPFANK

